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Proposed Changes to the NRP DCO application
I can confirm that we do not have any comments to make on the proposed changes to the application, which are:
•        Project Change 1 for the extension to the design parameters for the proposed southern extension; 
•        Project Change 2 for the reduction in height of the proposed replacement CARE facility and change of purpose,
removing the incineration of waste on site by changing the CARE facility to become a waste sorting facility only; and, 
•        Project Change 3 for the revision to the proposed water treatment works.
The County Council considers that there will be no material impacts on East Sussex arising from these changes and
therefore has no comment to make.
Please also refer to the covering letter that was submitted as part of the Response to Examining Authority First Written
Questions (ExQ1) section.


